
 

 

        
 
December 9, 2020 
 
Allison Anderson, Engineering Supervisor 
701 East Broadway  
Columbia, Mo 65205 
 
Dear Allison Anderson,  
 
I'm writing on behalf of the CID Board of Directors to express our support of the 4th and 
Broadway crosswalk installation. Obtaining this crosswalk has been in the CID's masterplan 
for many years. We are excited to see it come to fruition.  
 
As The District moves forward with the creation of the Gateway Plaza, planned to be 
complete early Fall 2021, on the corner of Broadway and Providence, the safety of our 
pedestrians and visitors to the plaza will be an utmost priority. The traffic calming effect this 
will bring to this somewhat hectic intersection would be a great benefit to these visitors 
every day and the weekend faith community.  
We are happy to see this safety feature come to an otherwise unpassable intersection and 
has our full support.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. Please contact me anytime with questions. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Nickie Davis 
Executive Director 
Downtown Community Improvement District 
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Logan Dale  
Landmark Bank 
 
Adam Dushoff  
Addison’s 
 
Mikel Fields  
Cracked Up Mobile  
 
Auben Galloway 
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Kenny Greene 
Monarch Jewelry 
 
Van Hawxby 
DogMaster Distillery 
 
Aric Jarvis 
Broadway Hotel 
 
Kalle LeMone 
Nourish Café & Market 
 
Heather McGee 
On The Rocks 
 
Tom Mendenhall 
The Lofts at 308 Ninth 
 
Michael McClung  
Dungarees, Resident 
 
Munir Mohammad 
Boone Olive Oil, Shortwave 
 
Deb Rust 
Tellers 
 
Deb Sheals  
Historic Preservation Consulting 
 
 

 


